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I am opposed  to this bill because it will have a huge financial impact t on my home 

and I will have to close. I have 5 high needs clients that have no where to go. I also 

have an amazing staff, with families, that will lose their jobs.  

This is not an over reaction, but truth, as I have investigated instances, what it would 

cost to pay for more than 5 days of vacation time.  

 

We are regulated from so many other sectors, we do not  need one more. Plus, I 

elected my legislature to make decisions at thus level. Not a committee that I have no 

connection to.  

 

PLEASE do not allow this bill to move forward. 

 

Kim Omley 


